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Hi Annie,

Thank you for providing the Response to Submissions for the Waterloo Metro Quarter development to Fire & Rescue NSW
(FRNSW) for agency review and comment.

FRNSW are satisfied that agency submission made in response to the exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement have
been adequately addressed, and that no further comment is required.

If you have any queries regarding the above please contact the Fire Safety Infrastructure Liaison Unit, referencing FRNSW file
number BFS19/3446. Please ensure that all correspondence in relation to this matter is submitted electronically to

firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au.

Kind Regards

STATION OFFICER DAVE ABSALOM

Team Leader

Fire Safety Infrastructure Liaison Unit | Fire and Rescue NSW
E: david.absalom@fire.nsw.gov.au

T: (02) 9742 7343 | M: 0436629794

1 Amarina Ave, Greenacre, NSW 2190
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From: Annie Leung <Annie.Leung@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 21 October 2019 3:21 PM

To: Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Russell Hand <Russell.Hand@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: SSD 9393 - Waterloo Metro Quarter - Concept Application - Response to Submissions received

Good afternoon,

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a Response to Submissions (RTS) for the Waterloo Metro
Quarter Over Station Development — Concept Application.

The Applicant’s RTS has been uploaded to the Department’s Major Projects Website at the following link:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/11551

The Applicant’s RTS contains Section 4 regarding your agencies submission and their response.
Would you please provide any advice on the RTS by Monday 4 November 20197

If you have any questions, including on how to use the Major Projects Website to provide your advice to the Department,
please contact me on 8275 1313 or russell.han lanning.nsw.

Regards,
Annie Leung
Team Leader Key Sites Assessments

Planning and Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

T 02 8289 6644 | E annie.leung@planning.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land
and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our

ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message
you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or any
attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail and any
attachment it may contain.

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Fire and
Rescue NSW (FRNSW). Use of electronic mail is subject to FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the
right to filter, inspect, copy, store and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law.

This message has been scanned for viruses.
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